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Dear A&M System Training Coordinators,

The System-required course, Information Security Awareness (3001), has been updated with content 
related to preventing imposter fraud when initiating or approving financial transactions.

As mentioned in prior System Training Coordinator meetings, a new course, Fiscal Transactions -
Preventing Impostor Fraud (2114125), was to be required of all System employees. Upon receiving 
input from System members, the content was reviewed, and it was decided the content related to 
all employees would be added to the Information Security Awareness course.

The Fiscal Transactions – Preventing Imposter Fraud course will continue to be assigned to specific 
business personnel involved in initiating or approving financial transactions.

All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports will remain the same. If you 
have any questions regarding the changes made to this course, please contact Lesley Mizer
(lmizer@tamu.edu, 979.845.0083).

Thanks,

Lesley

Lesley Mizer, M.S.   ’04, ‘08  |  Learning Technology Consultant
Organization Development | Learn. Develop. Lead. Impact.
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